
 

NEXT MEETING WILL BE:       
October 22nd, 9:30-11am 
 FREE childcare will be availa-
ble for members and non-
members at the Y in their Child 
Watch room. However, non-
members must show up prior 
to the meeting to fill out forms 
for a non-member account.  

Join Peace United Church of Christ and The Children's Nursery 

School at Peace, in collaboration with the Jorgensen Y, for a 

meeting of a new parent support group: POP|UP. Parents of 

Preschoolers|Upbuilding (POP|UP) is a newly formed support 

group for parents and caregivers. Moms and dads, grandparents, 

aunts, uncles, nannies--if you help to care for a preschooler, you're 

welcome!  

HELPING PARENTS 
FIND SUPPORT 

TOPIC TO BE COVERED:  
 

Join us this month as we 
will have a session on the 
Enneagram! Learn how the 
popular personality types 
can help you better        
understand yourself. 

TO REGISTER VISIT http://bit.ly/Oct2019POPUP   Join our Facebook Group: https://www.facebook.com/groups/338873150208282/ 

http://bit.ly/Oct2019POPUP
https://www.facebook.com/groups/338873150208282/

